
 

 

Public Information Meeting 
Environmentally Sensitive Development Permit (ESDP) Area Update; & 
Regional Conservation Fund 
Electoral Area “D”  

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) will be holding a Public Information Meeting in order to provide 
an overview to residents and property owners in Electoral Area “D” regarding proposed changes to Environmentally 
Sensitive Development Permit (ESDP) Areas as well as garner public feedback for a proposed Regional Conservation 
Fund to be used to support ecological conservation activities: 

Date:  December 8, 2015  
Time:  5:00 to 7:00 pm 
Location: 1141 Cedar Street, Okanagan Falls (Community Centre) 

For residents and property owners unable to attend the Public Information Meeting, additional information (including 
feedback forms) regarding the ESDP Area Update are available for download on the Regional District’s web-site at: 
www.rdos.bc.ca (Departments → Development Services → Planning → Projects → ESDP Area Update).  Additional 
information on the Regional Conservation Fund can be accessed at www.soscp.org.  

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 
Christopher Garrish 
RDOS Planning Supervisor 
cgarrish@rdos.bc.ca 
250-490-4101 
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